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Our Topic next term is ‘Imagination
Station‘. Our learning will be based on

Traditional Tales, Tales from around the
world, Superheroes, Dinosaurs and

Dragons! We will learn about Luner New
Year. When we return to Nursery we will

learn about Winter..

U p d a t e s

W O W  M O M E N T S

We’ve embraced a whirlwind of festive joy! We had a delicious Christmas lunch and made vibrant party hats. As we journeyed through the pages of "Stickman," we reflected on his
feelings along the way. Together with friends, we revisited the tale, bringing our Stickman and Santa toys to life, reveling in our knowledge of the story. Truly, this enchanting narrative
has secured its place as a favorite!

Our culinary adventures led us to bake charming gingerbread men and scrumptious mince pies. We also explored the tales of "The Gruffalo’s Child" and "The Jolly Postman," igniting
our imaginations. With our creative spirits soaring, we crafted personalized Christmas cards for friends and dabbled in various festive crafts. Our Christmas tree paintings turned out
brilliantly. To top it all off, we celebrated with a joyous Christmas party, where the jolly Santa made a special appearance!

-First day back is Tuesday 7th
January.

-Please ensure pack lunches are
healthy and balanced. We are a
nut free school and this includes

all seeds. Please do not pack
seeded bread or crackers.  Thank

you for your help with this.

BOOKS

Gruffalo’s Child

Stickman

Jolly Postman Christmas


